2024/2025 School Notice No.6

Jordan Road Government Primary School

Dear Parents, 12.9.2024

77t Hong Kong Schools Music Festival

This year’s Hong Kong Schools Music Festival will be held in February to March 2025. It aims at
cultivating pupils’ interest in music. If you plan to arrange your child to participate in the Music Festival,
please pay attention to the following points:

> All fees related to the competition will be paid by parents.

> Parents need to arrange trainings for their children. _

> The competitions will be held in “Live performances” or “Video Submission Mode”. Please check out
your competition mode by yourselves.

> Parents will arrange the video recording and video uploading for all participants, or parents will bring
the pupil to the competition venue.

> The syllabus of the Hong Kong Schools Music Festival is shown in the following page:

https://www.hksmsa.org.hk/en/ .
Please sign and return the reply slip with the application fee to your music subject teacher on or before

15t October, 2024. For enquiries, please contact Ms LEUNG Hoi-ting at 2332 4249.

*Parents please sign the eNotice on or before 15.10.2024 (Tue). Thank you.

(CHEUNG Hoi-lan)
Headmistress

2024/2025 School Notice No.6

Jordan Road Government Primary School
Reply Slip , 2024

77 Hong Kong Schools Music Festival

Dear Headmistress,

[ have read the Special Notice No. 6 and I fully understand its content.
*[] My child will participate in the Music Festival.

Area code: **U/E/W

Competition Class no.:

Entry Fee: $ (Please refer to the syllabus)

"] My child will not participate in the Music Festival.

Class Name () Parent’s Signature

Contact Tel. No.: Parent’s Name

* Please put a “v"” in the appropriate box. **Please circle the appropriate area code



